
 NOTICE
CLOSED FOR 

PRIVATE FUNCTION
Monday, June 2nd 2014 

Th e Gosling’s Store on the corner of Front & Queen 
will be closing for a private function today 

Monday, June 2nd at 3:00pm. 

Th e Dundonald Street Store 
will be open until 6:00pm.

We apologize to our valued customers 
for any inconvenience.

Th ank you for your patronage.


